
 
ASSAM UNIVERSITY::SILCHAR 

NOTICE 
 

Assam University has published result of final Semester TDC Examination on 19th November 2020. 

All concerned are therefore requested to submit their final marksheet and other certificates for 

admission into PG Course of the University by 21st November 2020 failing which their candidature 

shall not be considered for admission. This is in supersession of the extension of submission of 

documents upto 30th November 2020 vide notification F.No. AUR/21-1/2020/55 dated 18.11.2020. 

 

 
 

Dr. Pradosh Kiran Nath 

Registrar i/c 

Assam University, Silchar 

F.No.AUR/21-1/2020/56                  Dated : 20.11.2020 
 

Copy to: 

1. PVC (AUS/AUDC) for information 

2. Director IQAC for information 

3. Chairman, Admission Committee for information and necessary action. 

4. All HoDs/Deans for information and necessary action 

5. Finance Officer/COE/Librarian/Director CDC for information 

6. Deputy Registrar Academic/Research Cell for information and necessary action 

7. Director, Computer Centre for uploading in University website. 

 

 
 

Registrar i/c 

Assam University, Silchar 

 


